
Canteen FAQ’s 
 
Where can I find the menu? 
 
-The menu is available on the school’s website under canteen and on the Kids Café Facebook page 
pinned to the top.  
 
How do I order lunch for my child? 
 
-Lunch orders are available online at www.school24.net.au. Our School ID is 2563963. If you need 
help setting up an account, you can call the school office and ask to be put through to the canteen.  
 
Do you accept cash?  
 
-We take cash only for over-the-counter service of treats at lunchtime.  
 
Where can I find information about the canteen? 
 
-Kids Café page on Facebook keeps you updated on events happening in the canteen. 
 
How do I contact the canteen? 
 
-You can contact us through the Kids Café Facebook page, we monitor this regularly and answer 
quickly.  Also, you can drop into the canteen in the morning from 8:25am to speak to one of the staff 
or you can call the school office and ask to be put through to the canteen. 
 
Are volunteers allowed in the canteen? 
 
-Volunteers are welcome in the canteen, see the staff to find out more info.  When we do meal deals 
or special events a call is put out to the community via the Kids Café Facebook page.  Volunteers 
must have a working with children check and check into the front office when they arrive and leave. 


